
July 22, 2020 

Melvin J. Malone, Esq. 
Butler Snow 
150 3rd Avenue South, Suite 1600 
Nashville, TN 37201 

Re: Petition of Tennessee-American Water Company Regarding the 2020 Investment and 
Related Expenses Under the Qualified Infrastructure Investment Program Rider, the 
Economic Development Investment Rider and the Safety and Environmental Compliance 
Rider, Docket No. 19-00105  

Tariff Filing No. 2020-0034 

Dear Mr. Malone: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of Tennessee-American Water Company’s tariff filing 2020-0034 
enclosing Nineteenth Revised Sheet No. 12-Riders-1. This filing was received on June 23, 2020, with 
a proposed effective date of June 1, 2020.  It appears that the tariff filing is consistent with the 
Authority’s decision in this matter at the Authority Conference held on May 11, 2020.  Therefore, the 
tariff went into effect as requested.   

Please refer to the above referenced tariff number in any correspondence regarding this particular 
filing. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Mairs 
Deputy Director of Utilities Division 
KM 20-13 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on July 22, 2020 at 5:44 p.m. 
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